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	Dear Parents and Carers,
Thank you all for your support with Children in Need Day. The school council had fun in their paddling pool of slime and the whole school raised a total of £270.19.

After Christmas, we will be moving into online payments for dinner money, breakfast club money and trips etc. The system we will be using is called ParentPay. I have chosen this particular provider as many of our local secondary schools also use this way of paying online, therefore it will be a familiar and easy system to use for parents with siblings – more information will follow soon.
We are looking to appoint a new Teaching assistant/lunch supervisor on a temporary basis to work 1:1 with a child over lunchtimes and some afternoons each week (9 hours in total). If you would like further information, please come in and see Mrs Burbank. The applicants must be committed to safeguarding children and promoting positive behaviour.

Coming up soon for the whole school

29th – Non-school uniform – bring in a luxury item for our Christmas hampers

9th December – KS1 Christmas show 6pm

10th – KS1 Christmas show 1.30pm

11th – Whole school pantomime trip to see Sleeping Beauty in Swindon

16th – KS2 Christmas show 6pm

17th – KS2 Christmas show 1.30pm

18th – Christmas dinner day and Christmas jumper or something festive day
19th – Term ends at 12.10pm

January 6th 2020 –Children return to school. 

Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank


	PA’s this week were Evie & Jax. Thank you for your help. 



Please can you make sure your Parent Questionnaires are returned by this Friday.  Thank 
                 you. 


Thank you for sending in your money and permission slips for our trip to the theatre on Wednesday 11th December.  If you have not sent your child's in yet please could all slips and money be in by Wednesday 4th December.  Thank you.

You can support FOS by shopping online with thousands of popular retailers. Simply visit https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofstockham/  to find out more. Or by shopping with https://smile.amazon.co.uk/  Any purchases you make will raise money for Friends of Stockham (at no extra cost to you)! You can also support FOS when purchasing personalised gifts from local retailers Snob & Lock and The Funky Teapot.

CLASS NEWS
Year F  In maths this week we have been comparing amounts of objects.  The children have 

             used our 5 frames to line the objects up and count them.  In art we have been

             creating our own bear caves, thinking about the best way to stick the items

             together.
Year 1  In English we have started to look at our new story of Little Red Riding Hood.  In

             science we have been investigating what materials things are made from.
Year 2  We have been storytelling with stepping and actions in English this week.  In our 

             topic lessons we have been looking at what we already know about India and what 

             we would like to find out during this term.  We have some great ideas!
Year 3  In Year 3 this week we have finished writing our autobiographies, using paragraphs 
             to organise our work. In maths we have been looking at column subtraction, and in 
             geography we have been finding out about the counties of England.
Year 4  This week Year 4 have been deepening their understanding of the characters from
             Escape From Pompeii.  We have pretended to be Tranio and Livia in different 
             scenarios and have written in role, thinking about how those characters would have 
             reacted.  In maths we have become superstars at subtracting!  We have learnt how 
             to complete  calculations when there is more than 1 exchange and when there are
             zeros to deal with! In topic we have learnt what it was like to be a Roman soldier 
             and whether we would have liked to have been one or not! 

Year 5  In Year 5 we have been rounding and estimating in maths.  We have also been 

             looking at word clauses in English and started our Christmas performance.
Year 6  In Year 6 we have been exploring shape.  In English we have been practising
             sentence structures.  We have started performing the Christmas play.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  Isaac for his perseverance and hard work on his Bear Hunt story map, well done
             Isaac.  Rocco for trying really hard this week with his concentration and learning.
             He has made all the adults really proud.
Year 1  Lola for using determination with her spelling in English.  Well done you worked
             so hard.  Emily for using great confidence during our English lesson in adjectives.

             This was really excellent, well done.
Year 2  Abigail for always trying your best and for presenting your work so beautifully.
             Well done!  Leon for always being attentive and showing great listening.  You are
             a great role model for the class.
Year 3  Shanley for perseverance in maths lessons - you are always determined to do
             your best. Edward for making great progress in his tenor horn lessons. Well done!
Year 4  Ashton for amazing maths work this week.  He has made fantastic progress with
             subtracting, including exchange.  It has been great to see his confidence grow as
             the week has gone on.  Lily for trying really hard to include our Vocabulary Ninja
             words into her writing and for pushing herself with our morning writing challenges.
             The extra effort is really paying off! 

Year 5  Alfie Ba. for using his determination when solving tricky maths problems.  George
             for being a great friend and always showing great teamwork. 
Year 6  Gabriel, Janine, Evie and Eva for their amazing effort to learn a huge number of 
             lines – great dedication.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 4 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 1 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done!

School Uniform

If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.
















